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Mr. Clark,
 
Pursuant to Section 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes (F.S.), in its role as a reviewing agency as identified
in Section 163.3184(1)(c), F.S., the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has reviewed the
proposed amendment, identified by the City of Venice as Petition No. 20-57CP (CPA-21-01ESR).
 
The Comprehensive Plan Amendment to update the development  activity associated with the
Mixed Use Future Land Use categories MUD, MUC, MUA, MUS, and MUR was received January 28,
2021
 
FDOT Review Comment:  The proposed amendment has no significant adverse impacts to
transportation resources or facilities of state importance. 
 
FDOT appreciates your commitment to intergovernmental coordination and the opportunity to
review and comment on the proposed amendment.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Todd Engala, MURP
Planner / Transit Support Consultant
ATKINS on behalf of FDOT, District One 
 

801 North Broadway Ave.,
Bartow, FL  33830 
Phone:  863-519-2657 
Email :  Todd.Engala@dot.state.fl.us  
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